
March, 2023

Greetings District Families,

Thank you to all of our families as we continue to navigate COVID-19 and commit to keeping students safe and in
schools. As guidance and resource availability continue to evolve related to COVID-19, the District also must adapt
our practices. We have included helpful updates below.

Sunsetting of  K-12 COVID Testing Program
The Department of Health Services has announced that the K-12 school COVID testing program will conclude on
April 30, 2023. The last day that third party COVID testing will be available at the District testing site for
Whitefish Bay District students, staff, and families is Friday, April 28, 2023.

Limited Availability of  At-Home Tests
In anticipation of  the program ending, Whitefish Bay School District has ordered a limited number of  at-home tests
that will be available to district students and staff  members for pick up. Additional information about availability,
pick up times, and locations will be shared with families toward the end of  April.

Families also have the option to request free COVID tests online through the Say Yes! COVID Test program.

Continuation of  Current COVID Procedures
Students and Families: The District will continue to follow our In-Person Learning Plan for the 2022-23 school
year. Families should continue to report positive COVID test results to the District Nurse (covid@wfbschools.com)
so that our health aide team can conduct contact tracing processes.
Staff  Members:Current processes and procedures related to COVID will continue.

https://sayyeshometest.org/
https://www.wfbschools.com/district/in-person-learning-plan.cfm
mailto:covid@wfbschools.com

